
 
 

Dear Classen SAS Family, 

 

It is with a great deal of honor and excitement that I introduce myself to you as the new 
principal of Classen School of Advanced Studies.  I have served in Oklahoma City Public 
Schools for 24 years and have had the privilege to contribute to the growth of Classen SAS 
as a science teacher, IB Coordinator and Dean of Academics.  I look forward to combining 
this experience with an incredible passion and love for the unique programs and people of 
Classen to develop new opportunities for our students to achieve high levels of excellence. 

I will work hard to continue the legacy of success at Classen by building strong relationships 
with parents, students and community partners.  l will also promote the development of an 
engaging and rigorous curriculum that equips students with the skills to be successful 
beyond their secondary education. 

You will be receiving communication about Camp Comet, schedule pickup, and other 
important news in the coming weeks.  I look forward to meeting each and every one of you 
and appreciate your support to make the 2018-2019 school year the best ever! 

With Pride, 

 
Scot McAdoo, Principal 
Classen School of Advanced Studies 
 

 

 


